
August 26, 2020 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center in the Town Office 

Building on Depot Square.  In attendance were Lauren Järvi, Bryan Leblanc, Tim Clouatre  

and Chad Whitehead 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 9:03 AM.   

 

We discussed some outstanding sexton matters regarding incomplete Burial Permit locations and 

deeds.  Chad agreed to fill in the blanks as he was involved in the activities. 

 

Bryan moved to adjourn at 10:02.  Seconded by Tim.  Approved by B & T. 

 

 

Lauren Järvi 
 

Next meeting scheduled for 8AM September 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 


